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Meeting Name: Town Council 

Meeting Date: February 26, 2025 

Prepared By: Davila, F. CFM  

Item Title: Discussion on Lighting and Cameras around Pelican Lake  

 

BACKGROUND: 

On January 21, 2025, the Juno Beach Police Foundation offered to provide funding towards video 

cameras and lighting improvements around Pelican Lake (attachment #1). 

In accordance with the Town's Restricted Donation Policy (Resolution 2024-07), all donations related to 

public safety equipment must be reviewed by the Town Council to assess the Town's critical needs for 

future funding. 

During the same meeting, the Council requested that staff conduct a nighttime survey of Pelican Lake to 

evaluate the need for lighting upgrades. Staff completed the survey on February 11, 2025, and 

determined that Pelican Lake could benefit from additional full-size streetlights and bollard lights 

(attachment #2), which are currently being used around Pelican Lake. Staff recommends the addition of 

three cameras, to be located at or around the three gazebos within Pelican Lake. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Based on staff’s findings, staff recommends that the Town engage one of its Engineering firms to 

develop a photometric plan for Pelican Lake, detailing the specific locations and quantities for the 

additional lighting improvements. Staff would like to emphasize the continued use of the same lighting 

fixtures, as they are aesthetically pleasing and do not emit the harsh white light associated with LED 

lights. 

 

Attachment(s): 

1. Juno Beach Police Foundation Letter 

2. Lighting Fixtures used in Pelican Lake 


